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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting is April 9 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center. Remember, if you  
make a reservation for dinner, you are responsible for it.

Librarian speaks before Lions
Beth  Treaster,  Librarian  of  the  Centerville/Center  Township  Public  Library,  spoke  to  the 
members about the Library's operation.  She stated that they presently spend about $1000 a 
month on obtaining new books and fiction is more popular than non-fiction.  She also said that 
library cards are available anytime and their webpage is www.centervillelibrary.info.

 
Beth also told of her project of preserving the history 
of Centerville and sorting the many boxes of items 
which  were  stored in  the  library's  basement.   The 
Library would like to preserve historic items from the 
Centerville community and people can turn in historic 
documents anytime.  She passed around a picture of 
the Class of 1895 from Centerville High School.
 
Beth is a graduate of Hagerstown High School and 
has been the Centerville Library for several  years. 
The Club thanked her for doing a great job at the 
Library.  Beth also stressed the 2014 celebration of 
the Centerville Centennial and encouraged the Lions Club to get involved.  New hours of the  
Library are. Mon, Wed., and Fri. from 10 am to 5 pm, Tues. and Thurs. 10 am to 8 pm, and  
Sat. from 10 am to 2 pm.

           Future meetings:

April 23 – Election of Officers
May 14 – Program TBA
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